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4th May 2021 
 
Re:   Consultation on the installation of a SEN Resource Base at Biddulph High School 

This consultation invites you to comment on the addition of a modular building which will be used to provide 
more effective support for young people in the Staffordshire Moorlands with SEMH. 

A new modular building will be required on the school’s site to support Staffordshire County Council’s SEND 
Vision “Right Time, Right Place, Right Location”. Pupils will be accessing the resource on a 6-week block 
placement with a high quality transition and reintegration programme to support their existing mainstream 
provision. 

All capital costs associated with installing the new provision will be funded by the Local Authority. Working 
closely with the Local Authority, we have ensured that the disruption to the school and local community will 
be extremely limited.   The modular building will be located to the north end of the school grounds on a small 
area with a separate entrance.  It will not be visible from the front entrance.  As a modular building it will be 
erected off site and will be delivered fully built with little disruption to the normal school operations. A 
feasibility process has been undertaken, the proposed unit will be 46.3m2 and will house no more than 10 
students at any time. 

The school values highly the views and opinions of the community within which it operates. We now seek 
your views regarding the Resource Base at Biddulph High School. 

The consultation will run from 4th May to 1st June 2021. If you wish to comment on the proposed changes, 
please write to the school at: 

Consultation Regarding the installation of a SEN Resource Base at Biddulph High School 
Biddulph High School 
Conway Road  
Knypersley 
Stoke on Trent 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7AR  
Or by email to office@biddulphhigh.co.uk 

Public meetings are not possible with current restrictions.  If you would like to find out more about the 
proposed changes please contact us as above and we can arrange a phone call or, if numbers interested 
warrant it, a virtual meeting. 
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